THANK YOU

Through the years the Tundra Times has gained many
friends far and wide. Those friends range from the people
in the villages who have loyally written to Howard Rock
and supported his early efforts to the people who now
write to the paper and support the 1981 Tundra Times.

The regional corporations which were formed in the
1970s have been helpful to the paper through those times
also and most recently made it possible for us to present
the special Alaska Federation of Natives issue which was
included in last week’s Tundra Times.

The contributions from all 12 corporations and the
AFN also made possible the four pages included inside
this issue on the AFN convention and we wish to thank
the corporation and Sam Kito, a Tundra Times board
member who helped us obtain this funding.

Thank you.
Merry Christmas.
Happy New Year.



